
On Monday 19 June 2017, the Regional Education Board General Inspector came to 

 college Leroi-Gourhan to attend our award ceremony : this year, our students have been  

involved in many projects and have been awarded different prizes. Officials from the Town  

Council, the County Council, parents, teachers, awarded students and Mr Pascal Bouzin, the  

Headmaster were present on that solemn moment. 

On that occasion, the French Erasmus coordinator, Mrs Valérie Moullec, together with  

 Mrs Marie-Claude Rage and  Mrs Jocelyne Colonna, presented our Erasmus project , its 

 results and  its impact, and the Erasmus students who travelled to Athens and Bielefeld  

were given their Europass Mobility. 

                                        

 


